FFWPU USA: Registration for Belvedere June 1 HJ CheonBo Event is Open

Demian Dunkley
May 14, 2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Cheon Shim Won USA has opened the registration for the upcoming HJ CheonBo event in Belvedere,
New York, on June 1, 2024.

To participate in the event, please register here: cheonshimwon,org/hj-cheonbo-event/

The above link also includes important guidelines regarding Ancestors Liberation and Blessing, Collateral
Liberation, etc.

Additional details will be available soon, but here are some important notes for this HJ CheonBo event:

1. This is a one-day event starting Saturday morning, June 1. Therefore, all Ancestors or Collaterals
Liberation and Blessing forms and payments need to arrive before May 29, and cleared and approved by
May 30, or your spiritual liberation/Blessing will not go through. The final day before the event, May 31,
should be for last minute corrections. Please do not wait for the last moment.

2. If you attempt to register on Saturday morning, or if your liberation and Blessing forms do not arrive in
time, you will be able to participate in the ChanYang sessions and offer the HJ Offering Papers only.
There will be no liberation/Blessing registrations possible on Saturday, only workshop participation will
be available for walk-ins.

3. If you are mailing your forms and payment after May 24, please send them to Belvedere, 723 S
Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 10591. Please make sure your mail arrives by May 29, so the registration team
has time to process everything in time for the event.

For questions please email Cheon Shim Won directly at register@ cheonshimwon,org or call 725-294-
1932.

Thank you, and God Bless,
Tal Zorer

Executive Assistant


















